
 

 

Northlew Parish Village Defibrillator Training Courses – Register Now! 

 

A huge thank you to all of you who have donated to the purchase of a 

defibrillator training unit which now means we have enough money to go ahead 

and order it.  

Our village first responder Kate Hawkins has very kindly offered to run a training 

session at the Northlew Church Rooms in The Square on:- 

• Saturday 20 November 2021 at 18.30 – 20.30 

This training session is available for adults and any teenagers 16+ which will 

hopefully give you confidence to use this life saving equipment in an 

emergency.    A separate course will be run for children if there is any interest.   

Space in the Church Rooms is limited so we would be most grateful if you could book your place on a first come 

first serve basis by completing the online registration form at:- https://forms.gle/MxbRV9pNrm5ERRRU8 to 

there is adequate space and if necessary we can organise additional courses.    We are also holding a register at 

The Square Shop if you would prefer to pop in there to book on.     Please note you must register your interest 

to attend this course. 

 

Thank you for your interest. 

 

Northlew Parish Council 

 

https://forms.gle/MxbRV9pNrm5ERRRU8

